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Wednesday 19 August 2020 
 
 
Dear parents  
 
IMPORTANT- Update on wrap around care at Grange Park Primary School  
 
I am delighted to inform you that we are able to provide a breakfast and afterschool club at Grange 
Park from ​Monday 21 September 2020.  
 
We have been working tirelessly during this period to try and set up the clubs to support our families.  
We are currently in the process of transferring all the staff from Connect over to Grange Park which 
will enable us to internally run a breakfast, afterschool and holiday club at the school in a similar set 
up as Connect.  
 
A booking form will be sent out to parents by the end of ​this week​.  Parents will have until ​Thursday 
3 September​ to book their place.  In order for parents to secure their booking, invoices will be sent 
on Friday 4 September and parents are required to pay for their place for the full half term (Monday 
21 September until Friday 23 October) by Friday 11 September.  
 
The opening of the breakfast, after school and holiday club is subject to government guidance and 
our school risk assessment.  Further details will be provided in due course.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Tijen Hassan 
Headteacher 

 


